The Senate Minute Script: SB 182
Missouri senators continue to talk about project-labor agreements.
Senate Bill 182 was first taken up on Monday afternoon.
When the measure was brought back to the floor on Tuesday afternoon, sponsor — Sen. Bob Onder of Lake St. Louis — told his colleagues the current law dates back 10 years…
Onder 1 / Runs :12 / OC: met those criteria.
“That once failed to meet those criteria, and yet, the PLA was enacted anyway. There was appeal to the Labor and Industrial Relations Commission that was supposed to look at whether the O’Fallon PLA met those criteria.”
Senator John Rizzo of Kansas City says he does not see how this could benefit Missouri…
Rizzo 2 / Runs :08 / OC: in this state.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“All get to the same conclusion and the same — and that conclusion is, to bring down wages, to put more profits into the top part of business in this state.”
Senate Bill 182 has, once again, been laid over for future discussion. The legislation comes on the heels of the governor’s signing of Senate Bill 19, also known as Right to Work, earlier this week.
Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
